OXHEY FIRST SCHOOL 

A HAPPY PLACE TO LEARN AND GROW
Excellence, Teamwork, Equality, Respect
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                                                                                                                                              31st January 2022
Dear Parents /Carers of pupils in Amazing Alligators,

As you are aware, we have been in class bubbles since our return in January to limit the spread of Omicron as much as possible. Unfortunately, Mrs Kane, Mrs Critchlow and Mrs Barker have all tested positive for Covid. Therefore, the Amazing Alligators class will be closed from tomorrow (Tues 1st Feb) and we will resume remote learning. This will be via Teams. Your child’s log in details are in their planner. We will review the situation on Friday 4th Feb and I will be in touch to let you know if the remote learning will need to continue next week. 
Please be mindful that the staff are suffering from Covid symptoms and so will do their best to respond to any messages sent within school hours. If you have any urgent enquires, please call the school office.

Thank you for your co-operation and support,

Mrs L A Jukes

Headteacher

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes


Telephone 01782 513000


E mail � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk" ��office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk�


www.oxheyfirstschool.com
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